
SHEF thanks the community for supporting Cocktails for a Cause 

By Kelly Vahlkamp SHEF Board Member 

The 2017 Signal Hill Education Foundation’s “Cocktails for a Cause 

(C4AC)” was an epic fun evening! The theme was “Christmas Vaca-

tion”. Thanks to our gracious hosts, Larry and Linda Altmansberger 

for opening up their home.  This year SHEF raised $7,546 to benefit 

Signal Hill School.  

SHEF would like to thank everyone for their generous contributions 

and support to this annual event.     

 Please “Save the Date” for the 8th grade play preview night to be 

held at “The Abbey” on Saturday, April 21.  This year’s play is Tony 

Award winning “Bye Bye Birdie”.    

 

SIGNAL HILL PLAY FUN FACT: 

The 2018 production of Bye Bye Birdie will be the fifth time this 

show has been performed by Signal Hill 8th grade students.  Alumni 

Class years of 1967, 1983, 1991 and 2001 all performed Bye Bye 

Birdie.  This would be a great time to plan a class reunion and relive 

some SHS memories! 

 

CALLING ALL SHS ALUMNI 

In order to help keep alumni up to date on SHEF events and invest-

ments, SHEF is updating its Alumni Mailing List. Please help us by 

updating your contact information at http://shefinfo.org/contact/. 

 

SPRING 2018 
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SPRING 2018 

The “Bye Bye Birdie” Play Preview Party will start at 6:30 p.m. Saturday, April 21 st  at The 

Abbey, 5801 W. Main St., Belleville.  At 7:30 p.m., students will provide a sneak peek into Signal 

Hill’s 53rd annual play production, “Bye Bye Birdie”.    

  

Cost is $35 per ticket ($25 for SHS Faculty), which includes appetizers.  Please RSVP by April 12, 

2018. 

Additionally, four levels of sponsorship are available: 

$ 500 - “Conrad Birdie Fan Club Sponsor” - includes 4 event tickets 

$ 250   - “Last Kiss Sponsor” - includes 2 event tickets 

$ 100   - “Happy Face Sponsor” 

$   50   - “Telephone Hour Sponsor” 

For general information about the preview party please contact Jackie McCloskey at 691-2976.  

 

For preview party tickets or sponsorships, please visit the SHEF website at www.shefinfo.org or  

below. 

  

Bye Bye Birdie play dates are Thursday, May 3rd and Friday, May 4th.  Contact the school office 
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